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Dear Sherman Community Members,
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is hard to believe that Thanksgiving and Hanukah are upon us and the holiday season is in full swing. We have had many wonderful things happening at Sherman and have much to be thankful for. Last year, we were swimming in muck and families uncertain of the future. Now families are moving back home, ready to celebrate and give thanks. Our collection of funds for the Philippine typhoon victims reminds us all how fragile things can be. Even with our latest security scare we are resilient, we remain strong, WE ARE SHERMAN STRONG! I am thankful for your continued support and trust in us. We do not do this alone, we all work together and that is what makes our school special. 
Enjoy the time this holiday season with your family and friends.
I will keep you updated on security as things progress. As of today, the suspect is still incarcerated. The judge raised his bond and he is scheduled to be in court next on December 10th.The police presence here today is to keep the press away and help us feel safe. We have met as a staff and reviewed our security procedures and protocols. Last week, we held a lockdown drill and will have another in the spring. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Until next time…happy days!
Warmly,
Eileen
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